
 
 
 
Media statement – 16 June 2020 
 
Tasti recently re-ran a TV advertisement that originally aired in 2013. 
 
We have received some negative feedback on this advertisement and as such, we are no 
longer running it.   
 
We sincerely apologise for any offence caused to those in our community.  
 
 
From: 
 
Josette Prince - Managing Director, Tasti 
 
Contact: 
 
Sophie Coley – Account Director, Porter Novelli – 022 565 8919 
 
 


